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PH. 926 374 December 13, 1954,

Mr, Maurice W, Nittler,

Box 94,
Geneva, Nebrasgka,

Dear Mr, Nittlers-

We want to acknowledge and thank you for your
report of reception of our signals at 0300 hours
December 6, 195Z.

Your report checks with our program log, and
consequently you may consider this as a verifieation,

Yours sincerely,

=

= RV, Durie
Rg:nl Chief Engineer, Radio Station CJOB.
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